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As members of the VFW Auxiliary we are committed to honor the dead by helping 
the living.  Extending your hand to Auxiliaries in need unites us as members of the 
VFW Auxiliary.  Forming a new Auxiliary (Extension) or saving a struggling 
Auxiliary (Retention) strengthens our organization. 

Mahalo to the Brothers and Sisters who are willing to sacrifice their time to help 
retain members and try to establish new Auxiliaries.   Working together we can 
accomplish many things. 

District Chief of Staff—you have received a list of Bachelor Posts in your area.   
VFW Posts deciding to have an Auxiliary is a huge step for our organization’s 
growth.   PLEASE contact them and see if you can do a presentation on how an 
Auxiliary can help them. 

All Auxiliaries should be working with their membership and mentoring chairman.   
Membership is a 24/7 effort in making our organization grow.   Remember the 
new I’s this year---Invite, Include and Invest! 

You all know that Department President Mary has the opportunity to join the 
Circle of Excellence.  One item required is that all Department, District, and 
Auxiliary Officers (Presidents, Secretaries and Treasurers) have their dues paid by 
December 31st.  Giving you a heads up.  Let’s get President Mary in that circle this 
year. 

Until next time -----“When black cats prowl and pumpkins gleam, may luck be 
yours on Halloween.” 

“Giving Hope to Veterans and Families: as we continue “Serving Veterans with Aloha” 

Linda Moran  
Department Chief of Staff 
dacqukid@aol.com  
920-337-9922 
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